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MINUTES OF MEETING
The Redistricting Commission met on
Thursday, January 13, 2022

7:30 p.m.
The meeting was held remotely on Zoom.com

Present were Commission Members Cristina Andreana, Michael Cacace; Jonathan Hoch, Bill
McManus, Gary Palomba, Michael Pollard, and Robin Stein. Christina Feeny was excused.
Also present was Steve Carr, TSI.

Co-Chair Cacace called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

A motion to take items out of the order on the agenda was made, seconded, and approved by
unanimous voice vote.

1. Approval of the 12/3/21 Draft Minutes - A motion to approve the 11/19/21 draft
minutes was made, seconded and approved by unanimous voice vote.

2. Next meeting date - The next meeting of the Commission will be on January 27, 2022

at 7:30 p.m.

3. Work Session — Draft Redistricting. Commission members reviewed the draft map

provided by Mr. Carr, which had been previously mailed. A work session was held and can be
viewed at https://cityofstamford.granicus.com/player/clip/11238 .

The meeting was adjourned at 8:48 p.m.
Submitted by,

Cristina Andreana, Co-Chair
Michael Cacace, Co-Chair

This meeting is on video.
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